
COUNTY OF MONO 

Invites Proposals 

For 

Public Defender Services 

 

The County of Mono invites proposals from attorneys or law firms interested in providing 

indigent defense services under Contract with the County in collaboration with two other 

attorneys currently under County contract.  Work would commence on or near January 1, 

2022.  Applicants must be attorneys who are active members of the California Bar in good 

standing.  The Request for Proposal (RFP) may be found on the Mono County website at 

https://monocounty.ca.gov/publicdefender or email the address below to obtain a copy.  

To be considered, proposals must be received at the Mono County Administrative Office 

in Bridgeport, CA by 5:00 p.m. November 22nd, 2021.  Proposals must meet the 

qualifications and satisfy the requirements set forth in the RFP.  Applicants must provide 

four (4) copies of the proposal in a sealed envelope with the proposal title marked clearly 

on the outside and addressed to, or may email proposals to CAO@mono.ca.gov 

 

 Mono County Administrative Office 

 RFP Public Defender Services 

 P.O. Box 696 

 Bridgeport, CA 93517 

 

PROPOSALS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DEADLINE WILL BE RETURNED 

UNOPENED. 

 

All questions and correspondence should be directed via email to CAO@mono.ca.gov 

All questions must be in writing to receive a response. 
 
 

https://monocounty.ca.gov/publicdefender

